
May 7, 2024
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Subject: Commencement of services (WM2XMP)

Dear Sir:
I am writing an behalf of the AeroCube-16 satellite program to announce that WM2XMP has commenced
services.

Please contact me if you require additional infomrntion.

Regards.

Adam Darley
PICOSAT Systems Engineer
Tel: 310-336-2597
Fax: 310-563-2230
Email: adam.b.darley@aero.org


